
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 16th November 2017 
 
 

I wanted to notify that we have just received approval and will be floating out a large piece of equipment 
(Piling Rig) in the early hours of the morning, Friday 17th November. This activity must be completed out 
of standard hours. 
 
We will also be removing the last of the concrete blisters on Central Avenue. Traffic control will be in 
place at all times and access to the carpark will be maintained. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com 

or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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